PAGE  

[image: image1.emf] 


 


PERMANENT COUNCIL


 




    PERMANENT COUNCIL  

OEA/Ser.G

CP/doc. 4112/06 add. 2

8 May 2006

Original:  English

QUARTERLY REPORT ON THE USE OF FUNDS
ALLOCATED UNDER RESOLUTION CP/RES. 831 (1342/02)
BETWEEN OCTOBER 1 – DECEMBER 31, 2005
Columbus Memorial Library

This document is being distributed to the permanent missions and
will be presented to the Permanent Council of the Organization.

USE OF EXCESS RESOURCES OF THE RESERVE SUBFUND FOR CAPITAL INVESTMENTS AND TO MEET OAS MANDATES

QUARTERLY REPORT TO THE PERMANENT COUNCIL ON ACTIVITIES OF THE COLUMBUS MEMORIAL LIBRARY FOR THE PERIOD

OCTOBER 1 – DECEMBER 31, 2005

Permanent Council resolution CP/RES. 831 (1342/02) paragraph 1j resolves to appropriate “up to three hundred thousand (US$300,000) which shall be allocated to the Columbus Memorial Library for the purpose of making its documents and archives accessible”.


To this end, the Columbus Memorial Library is pleased to provide the Permanent Council with the following information:

	COLUMBUS MEMORIAL LIBRARY
	

	
	

	Inception to prior period (2003 - June, 2005)
	

	
	

	Approved by PC Resolution
	$300,000.00 

	Transfers
	0.00 

	Interest Income
	13,717.70

	Execution
	(240,285.52)

	Balance as of September 30, 2005
	$ 73,432.18

	
	

	
	

	
	

	Current period (October - December, 2005)
	

	
	

	Transfers
	$         0.00 

	Interest Income
	1,445.52

	Execution 
	(8,535.01)

	Balance as of December 31, 2005
	$66,342.69


APPENDIX

Expenditures from October 1 to December 31, 2005:
During this quarter the Columbus Memorial Library (CML) continued to fulfill its mandate of making its documents and archives accessible. The Preservation and Digitization Project continued with successful results.

Data implementation and training were conducted in November for The Library Corporation (TLC) Integrated Library Automation System that will automate all of the functions of the Library to include acquisitions, serials, circulation, OAS documents and cataloguing.  The system will provide increased access to the library’s rich collection on the Inter-American System. 

The following amounts were expended:

· $1,500 – Consultant Fees

· $400 - Computer Installation and Software Upgrade

· $3,249.12 – Microfilming of documents for Automation Project

· $757.20 – Shredding Services and Pick up Fees for OAS Documents related to Automation Projects

· $673.19 – Scanning and Transportation of Documents for Project

· $855.50 – Printing of supplies, invoices, labels, envelopes for Project

· $80 – Screen Rental for Training Session related to Project 
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